
  

 

 
 
3rd July 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Thank you for choosing Uplands Manor Reception for your child. We would like 
to invite parents of Nursery children, who are coming to our Reception in 
September 2023, to a short meeting on Friday 14th July @ 9.15am in the 
downstairs hall.  
 
The purpose of this meeting is;  

• to provide you with information about starting arrangements for 
September 

• to introduce you to your child’s Reception teacher 

• to answer any questions which you may have about starting in Reception 
at Uplands Manor  

 
If you require any further information about starting in Reception at Uplands 
Manor please speak to Mrs Butt or myself or leave a message with the office 
and a member of the EYFS team will get back to you.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs T Bennett 
EYFS Lead 
 


